April 25, 2017

Superintendent Michael Greenlee
6248 N. Boone School Road
Poplar Grove, lllinois 61065

Dear Superintendent Michael Greenlee,

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation from position as a Special Education
Teacher at North Boone High School and for the North Boone County School District
200 to become effective as of today, April 25, 2017, my last day of employment. I'd like
to take this opportunity to thank the school and the district for allowing me to submit
my formal resignation. I leave with no animosity or ill will, and wish you and North
Boone High School continued success. My decision is irrevocable and any counteroffers
extended by you and/or the school district will be professionally rejected.

Sincerely,

Sat [Tres

Sarah L Myers




